How is our church responding to the Coronavirus?

- * After meeting with our Board of Directors, Staff, and other Pastors in the Community, we have implemented the following changes to our plan of action in response to the CDC's most recent recommendations:
- * We will proceed with the CDC's recommendations of refraining from gatherings of 10 people or more and with that being said, we have decided to cancel ALL on campus services and activities effective immediately.
- * Please stay connected with us via our Church website weareunion.org and our Facebook page for informative videos.
- * Please watch our Sunday morning worship services (during the normal service times at 9AM and 11AM) on our church website or Facebook page. Our staff is also working on creative ways to stay connected to our church family throughout the week.
- * Any areas on campus not being utilized will be locked down to keep our overhead costs down as it pertains to utilities and supplies.
- * Our staff will work as a team to execute our new way of doing things; making sure our members are spiritually fed. We will also be available to address any questions or concerns.
- * You can still give your tithe and offering through our church website or mail it in. We appreciate your generosity and financial support through this time as we continue to minister.
- * As this crisis continues to unfold, we will keep everyone posted on any new changes.
- * Please remember that we are here to bring faith to our community in a time where there is fear. God is in control. He is the same yesterday, today, and tomorrow.
- * Thank you all for your continued service, prayers, support, and love. God bless you all!

Questions? Contact us at the church office: 863-453-3345 or email at weareunion.org

